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12. December 2022

Vacancies: City of Bocholt seeks reinforcement

The city of Bocholt is looking for reinforcement in various areas as soon as possible.
A career with the city of Bocholt? We are currently looking for reinforcement in very
different departments!

In the building department there is a vacancy for a position in the administration of urban
planning, furthermore the department of social affairs is looking for support in the
employment-oriented case management.

There is also a vacancy in the secretariat of the St.-Georg-Gymnasium. Apply now and
become part of our team!

The application deadline is December 31, 2022.

For more information on job openings, visit www.bocholi.de/rathaus/karriere.
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